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MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
3rd Floor, DENR by the Bay Building 
1515 Roxas Blvd. Ermita, Manila

Attention: MR. MAXIMO C. LANDRITO
Asst. Regional Director for Technical Services

Dear Director Claudio:

Good day!

This refers to our request for a Comprehensive Clearance/Endorsement on our 
application for the Port Zone Delineation (PZD) of Port of San Fernando in El Nido and 
Port of Borac in Coron, both In the province of Palawan.
We respectfully Inform you that we have communicated with the respective CENROs 
having jurisdiction over the proposed port zones, regarding the update on the 
investigation they are conducting relative to the subject.
According to CENRO Taytay, they have already submitted their report to your Office on 
May 27, 2022 as per letter to this Office dated November 11, 2022 (copy of the letter 
attached). For CENRO Coron, we haven't receive communication regarding our querry.

With these developments, we may respectfully inquire on the status of our request for the 
issuance of the above-mentioned clearance/endorsement.

Please accept our warmest regards.

Very truly yours.

ZALDE M. UL 
oft Manager

EMU/mns/rwm

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - PALAWAN 
PPA Administrative Building, Port Area 

Port Area, Brgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Telefax. Nos. (048) 434-5626, Email address: pmopalawan@ppa.com..ph PL142 2 1 22 8 06



Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

MIMAROPA Region
COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 

B\ the National llighuav. Poblacion. I'avtav, Palawan 5312 
Mobile: 0926-505-9335 I’M 0912-f? 1-3889 mr 

Email: cenrotavtav it denr.gov.ph

ELIZALDE M. UI.SON 
Port Manager
Port Management OiTtce-Palawan 
Bgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Prineesa CiO

Mr. Ulson,

November 11,2022

*!a;.

This is to acknowledge the receipt of ybtxletter dated 25, 2022 inquiring
the status of the in\estigation being conducted relative To' your request for a Comprehensive 
Clearance/endorsement of your application for the proposed Port Zone Delineation (PZD) of 
the Port of San Fernando in FI Nido, Palawan,

Please be informed that in compliance to the instruction of the Regional Executive 
Director (RED) relative to your letter dated October 2021, this Office conducted an 
investigation on May 5, 2022 to ascertain if the area applied is covered by mangroves that will 
alTect the biodiversity and socio-economic aspect in the area. The report with categorical 
recommendation was already received and acknowledge bv the DENR-Regional Office on May 
27, 2022.

In this regard, may we respectfully request to course through your query to the Regional 
Office of DENR-MIMAROPA pertaining to the status of your request for a Comprehensive 
Clearance/endorsement of your application for the proposed Port Zone Delineation (PZD) of 
the Port of San Fernando in El Nido, Palawan.

We hope to have helped you on this matter. 1 hank you.

Very' truly yours.

CONRAD M. CORPUZ 
CEN^fficer
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